
 
 
 
 

Susana Martinez 
Governor 
 
Alvin Dominguez 
Transportation Secretary 
 
August 24, 2012 
 
 

Press Release 
 

N.M. 532 (Ski Run Road) in Lincoln County Now 
Open to Traffic  

 
 

Lincoln County – N.M. 532 (Ski Run Road) in Lincoln County is now open to traffic – after 
being closed due to the Little Bear Fire in early June.  The New Mexico Department of 
Transportation and U.S. Forrest Service closed the road due to damage to the roadway from the 
Little Bear Fire.   
 
Repair work will continue on the road into the fall, with intermittent, short-term closures to 
repair areas of the roadway as needed due to flooding and erosion. 
 
The opening is welcome news for local residents and motorists, along with visitors to the Ski 
Apache and the White Mountain Wilderness recreational area.  Motorists are urged to use extra 
caution when traveling along this route. 
 
For up-to-date road closures, visit the NMDOT road advisory web site at nmroads.com.  
 
CONTACT:  Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of 
Transportation District Two, at (575) 201-8283.  
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